
BESSBOROUGH ROAD DROP-IN 

POSTED: 16/11/2017 

Many thanks to those who attended our drop-in session to view the 
proposals for the Bessborough Road site. 

If you missed the event and would like to see a copy of the display boards, 
you can download them from the website. 

Alternatively, you can view a physical copy of the boards in the Roehampton 
Library, along with all the display boards from the open sessions for the 
evolving Masterplan which took place at the end of September. 
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